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ASX ANNOUNCEMENT 
By e-lodgement 
 
7th March 2014 
 
Clarification - JORC Table 1 Report Disclosures 
 
Apollo Consolidated Limited (ASX: AOP, Company) refers to the Company’s 
ASX Announcement dated 6 March 2014 ‘Exceptional Grade Soil Anomaly 
Confirmed at Seguela Project’ and provides the following clarification in 
relation to the JORC Table 1 report at the back of the announcement:  
 
Where commentary has been marked “NA”, the relevant criteria mostly refer to 
drilling, and should be taken as “not applicable to the current announcement 
due to the fact that no drilling was undertaken”.  
 
With regard to “Other substantive exploration data” the answer “NA” should  
be taken as “not applicable as there is no additional information applicable to 
the current announcement that is not addressed in the text of the 
announcement”. 
 


